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Dear Colonel Bovey,

Reciprocal Interchange of _Students.

I have to thank you very much for your reply 
to my letter of 20th January on Mr. Gower's work, and on 
other matters connected with the reciprocal interchange 
scheme.

'

I confess to some difficulty in knowing precisely 
what you wish in relation to the alteration of the National 
Committee's Print to which you refer, 
therefore, that the best thing I could do for everyone 
concerned was to have the complete reports for all the 
nominees typed out together with a short Memorandum written 
by myself giving what1"seemed to me to be the major points 
emerging from these individual reports on the nominees.

Will you kindly look over all the enclosures_ 
and let me know how I can best proceed to alter the Print 
as you desire?

It seemed to me,

It would be of great assistance if I might know 
whether Mr. Gower has done any teaching work at all in 
addition to research which he is conducting in your depart­
ment of History.

I am,
Yours sincerely ,

E/.

Colonel Bovey,
McGill University, 

MONTRE A L, 
Canada,


